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Fayetteville Christian School Hires Three New Varsity Coaches:
Fayetteville Christian School Athletics would like to announce that it has made some major
moves involving its coaching staff.

Baseball: The Warriors have hired Austin Fuentes as it’s new varsity
head baseball coach.  Coach Fuentes is a graduate of South view High School where
he played varsity baseball for four years under the tutelage of Coach Scott Ellis. While
at South View, Coach Fuentes set two school records: stolen bases in a year and stolen
bases in a career.  Those records still stand.  He went on to play college baseball at
Methodist University.  During his senior year at Methodist, Coach Fuentes became the
Head Coach of Pine Forest High School’s JV team. Upon his college graduation,
Coach Fuentes returned home to Hope Mills, where he teaches at Baldwin Elementary.

For the last three years he has coached the junior varsity team at his alma mater, South View, for three years.
With all this, he still coaches travel baseball on the weekends for Athletes Choice Batting Center located in
downtown Fayetteville.  Coach Fuetnez endeavours to develop a baseball program from middle school up
through varsity.

Coach Fuentes can be reached at austinfuentes@ccs.k12.nc.us.

Women’s Basketball: Fayetteville Christian has tapped Eric Corpuz to serve as the
head coach for the Lady Warriors basketball team. Coach Corpuz has been around
basketball for 37 years as both a player and a coach. He is a self professed basketball
“strategy nut” who began coaching eight years ago. Coach Corpuz has experience
coaching boys’ and girls’ teams ranging from 8-under recreation leagues up through
high school.  In 2019 he was the head coach for the FCS middle school girls’ team.  In
2020, he served as the women’s varsity assistant. Coach Corpuz believes that his
purpose at FCS is to develop young adults that will glorify God through their
relationships, effort, and sportsmanship.

Coach Corpuz can be reached at buckets_112@hotmail.com.

Cross Country & Track and Field: Tom Macagg has been named as the head coach of the
cross country and track program at Fayetteville Christian. Coach Macagg served 20 years in
the United States Army.  In 2017, he retired with his family in the Fayetteville area. Upon
retirement, Coach Macagg felt called to return to college.  Macagg graduated from Liberty
University with a B.S. in Education in 2020.  Prior to joining the Warrior family, Coach Macagg
taught 5th grade and physical education at Berean Baptist Academy.  Macagg began teaching
at FCS as a middle school teacher in 2020.  Macagg’s coaching experience began in 2006 as a
little league baseball coach.  Since then he has coached middle school soccer and middle
school baseball.  Over the last two years, Macagg has worked as an assistant under the
tutelage of the legendary Tom Hess in varsity cross country and track.

Coach Macagg can be reached at tmacagg@fayettevillechristian.com.

FCS to Host Cross Country Invitational on Labor Day Weekend!!!
Fayetteville Christian Cross Country is proud to announce it will be hosting the 1st Annual Warrior Run Invitational on
Saturday, September 4th, 2021 at Golfview Greenway in Hope Mills, NC.  The first 12 teams and/or 350 athletes entered
are guaranteed entry.

For more information, contact Tom Macagg at tmacagg@fayettevillechristian.com or Jesse L. Autry at
jautry@fayettevillechristian.com.
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